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Vote by mail is no longer an experiment nor has it been for a very long time. Voting 

by email is now an ESSENTIAL for EVERYONE living in our state! Not only does 

voting in person make it impossible for many to vote due to time, distance and 

physical incapacities BUT it’s not safe as we’ve learned in recent elections—

extremists will target and try to intimidate voters waiting in line to vote. VOTING IS 

SACRED, PRIVATE and MUST BE KEPT SAFE AND ACCESSIBLE TO ALL! 

Respectfully, Anne Burnett 


